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Comments: I am gladly supporting CFLR project. I lived in McCall for last 19 years and as such I saw

development of Bear basin as designated trails for mountain biking and hiking and nordic skiing from the very

beginning and I am thankful to FS and organizations involved for creating such a place. I love the idea of easily

accessible recreation whether it is after work or on the weekends and I personally use it often as mountain biker

and nordic skier/instructor. The area of Bear basin meadow should be closed to motorized vehicles more forcibly

meaning it is wetland with fragile flora in spring time and there is always few trucks driving off road causing

irreparable damage. Winter time the encounters of nordic skier who paid their fee for groomed trails versus

snowmobiles are becoming more frequent in the meadow area and clear signs or closure would help prevent

future injuries. thanks pavla


